
WAC 16-80-060  Feral swine.  Feral swine are prohibited in the 
state of Washington. If observed, feral swine must be reported to the 
Washington invasive species council by telephone at 1-888-268-9219 or 
at their website at www.invasivespecies.wa.gov/report. Additionally, 
USDA Wildlife Services may be contacted by phone at 1-866-487-3297. An 
interagency response will be coordinated upon receipt of information.
[Statutory Authority: RCW 16.36.040. WSR 23-11-043, § 16-80-060, filed 
5/11/23, effective 6/11/23. Statutory Authority: Chapters 16.36 and 
34.05 RCW. WSR 10-13-057, § 16-80-060, filed 6/10/10, effective 
7/11/10.]
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